

Police Department

Edward A. Flynn Chief of Police

April 15, 2009

Members of the Common Council c/o City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt 200 East Wells Street – Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Common Council Members:

Following recent administrative changes, I would like to appoint the following personnel from the Milwaukee Police Department to serve as members of the Milwaukee Commission on Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault:

Captain James Shepard, Commander of the Sensitive Crimes Division Captain Timothy Burkee, Assistant Director of the Training Division

These changes are necessary due to the retirement of Captain Debra Davidoski and increased responsibilities of Assistant Chief Monica Ray. I am confident these two nominees will assist the Commission in their efforts to address sexual assault and domestic violence.

Sincerely,

EDWARD A. FLYN

c: Mayor Tom Barrett
Assistant Chief Dale Schunk
Assistant Chief Monica Ray
Assistant Chief James Harpole
Captain James Shepard
Captain Timothy Burkee
COS Diana Rowe

7.0